
 

 
Our Northridge Values: Safety, Kindness and Respect 

 
 

January 29, 2021 
Good afternoon Northridge Community, 
 
 
 
 
We have now completed another fun filled week 
of learning new and exciting things here at 
Northridge. As many of you know this week we 
had “dress as your favorite book character day” 
and we had a visit from Batman and Robin …….. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Student Led Conferences 
 
To adhere to COVID regulations we modified our Student Led Conference providing 
a safe opportunity for you to connect with your child on their school progress. We 
made a few improvements and here is our Plan 2.0.  
 
You will receive some information and an activity package from your teacher before 
February 10th. All students will be dismissed early (12noon for both days) on 
Wednesday, Feb. 10th and Thursday, Feb. 11th and you can use this time to have your 
child lead you through their class activities and/or some work examples. Your 
child’s teacher is also available at this time if you would like to setup an interview 
through Zoom.  
 
Although we are having to do things differently this year, we are continuing to 
honour the purpose and spirit of student-led conferences. These at-home 
conferences will allow you to experience and celebrate your child’s learning and for 
you and your child to reflect on their learning together. While each class will have 
different home activities, the common element is that the tasks provide an 
opportunity for your child to share their work and learning with you. 
Look for more information from your teacher and if you have any questions, please 
contact your teacher or call the school office and we would be happy to help. 
 



 
 
 
 
Valentine’s Day 
 
Valentine’s Day is a fun event in our school and many of our students  like to 
participate in delivering and receiving a little note from their classmates. 
 
If your child would like to bring valentine messages, please help ensure Valentine is 
fun and COVID appropriate by doing the following: 
 

- Be inclusive and include everyone in the class. Ask your teacher for a class list 
to help include everyone.  

- Only use paper cards. Do not include little extras like chocolates, small 
trinkets or party toys  

- Please no cupcakes or food treats. 
- Bring Valentines cards by Monday Feb 8 and your teacher will store them for 

distribution on Feb. 11th  
 
Reminder that school begins at 8:53AM. Please work to ensure that your student 
arrives an time and is ready when the teacher meets the class outside to start the 
day.  
 
Thank you for your support and if you have any questions please let us know. 
 
 

Dates to remember 
 
February 8th-11th – K-12 Student Transfer Week 
February 10th – Student Led Conferences – Noon dismissal 
February 11th – Student Led Conferences – Noon dismissal 
February 11th – Dress in Red and White 
February 12th – Pro D Day – no school 
February 15th – Family Day – no school 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


